
PLEASE NOTE- THE COTTAGE OWNERS MEETING IN ON SATURDAY THIS WEEKEND 

AND NOT AS NORMAL ON SUNDAY

CAMP UPDATES:

1. HUGE THANK YOU to all the volunteers who have stepped up for our events and 

activities

2. Volunteers are still needed for the remainder of the camp season. Please sign up 

and stay involved  IF WE DO NOT HAVE PEOPLE SIGNING UP, WE WILL BE FORCED TO 

SHUT THINGS DOWN. EVERYONE NEEDS TO TAKE TIME TO VOULENTEER. KEEP IN 

MIND NORMALLY WE HAVE 3 DUTIES A SEASON.  Contact the following people if 

you are not able to sign up with QR or Facebook. Mary Becker for bar and Scott 

Lau for the restaurant

3. Campers are reminded about the ITC Curfew: Under Age 10 - 9 pm Sunday -

Thursday and10pm Friday and Saturday.  Ages 10-13 10 pm Sunday – Thursday 

and  11pm Friday and Saturday.  Ages 14-17 - 11 pm Sunday -Thurday 12 am Friday 

and Saturday.

4. Campers are reminded to adhere to the property maintenance policy and to keep 

the grass/weeds under control.  If it is necessary for camp to cut the grass/weeds the 

cottage owners will be fined $25 1st offense, $50 2nd offense and $100 additional 

offenses

5. Campers are reminded to make arrangements with Dave Cross for summer 

storage of their boat trailers.  Unauthorized parking of the trailers will result in fines 

being accessed to the owners. Thanks, ITC Camp Committee

HUGE THANK YOU to Howard and the buildings and grounds crew for

enhancing the campfire area for the campers.
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Friday, July 23 6 pm Fish Fry

7:30 pm Penny Social

8 pm Peter Miletic Keybordist

Saturday, July 24 8:30-10 am Staff Breakfast

9am/10am New/All Cottage Owners Meeting

6 pm Open Grill

8:30 pm DJ Sandy

Sunday, July 25 1 pm Baers Birthday Party and 

Election
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YOUTH - Week 5 at the field was fantastic! The kids have been working hard on their 

skills all week. The campers of the week were Esther Jacobs and Daniel Buckley. 

The gymnasts of the week were Ellie Mahone and Luke Oatey. Keep up the 

awesome work!!

Week 5 at the pool was fantastic! Congratulations to last week’s Swimmers of the 

Week: Tiny Tots - J.J. Mahon, Beginners - Aven Flowers, Advanced Beginners -

Maddie Sandine, Intermediates - Aydan Moore, and Swimmers - Will Shafer. 

Congratulations to everyone who passed into a new swim group: Passing from 

Beginners to Advanced Beginners - Ellie Mahon, Dylan Odachowski, Nathan Moore, 

and Colton Koester. Passing from Advanced Beginners to Intermediates - Jax 

Coffee, Laney Flowers, Quinn Sandine, and Gavin Beeftink. And passing from 

Intermediates to Swimmers - Macy Ganatos, Sam Moore, and Claire Blasgen. There 

were also several campers that reached one mile swam for our 25 Mile Swim 

Competition! Congratulations to the following: Dylan Odachowski, Quin Shiller, Quinn 

Sandine, Brandon Odachowski, Aurora Peterson, Gavin Beeftink, Aydan Moore, Lia 

Ganatos, Sam Moore, Macy Ganatos, Carter Gibson, Will Shafer, Addie Tuecke, 

Cassidy Koester, and Lorenzo Koehler. Keep up the great work, campers!

Rathskeller Bar - Welcome back to the bar in 2021! We are excited to serve you all 

this summer! Some important notes regarding the bar:

1. It is illegal to drink alcohol under the age of 21 which also means it is illegal 

to purchase and provide alcohol to anyone under the age of 21! 

2. ID will be requested for anyone who appears to be under age 35 as required 

by law. Your hand will be stamped once we have verified you are 21 or over. 

3. If a bartender feels that you have been overserved, they will be cutting off 

service.

Please understand that it is our right to do so to protect you and camp. Please refrain 

from giving the bartenders a hard time if this happens to you.  With that being said, 

we hope this summer is one for the record books! Tina will be back with Specials 

from time to time – watch out for more info in the weekly bulletin!  Thank you, Tina

Coming Attractions

Friday, July 30 6 pm Fish Fry

7:30 pm L & M Experience

Saturday, July 31 6 pm Open Grill

8:30 pm DJ Sandy



Handicapped parking privileges – DOES NOT entitle anyone to park 

their vehicles next to the cottage 24/7! Able individuals should be parking 

the vehicles in the lots when not using the vehicles.

Golf cart privileges - MUST be approved by the Camp Committee.  You 

will need to submit a formal request to the Camp Committee for approval. 

Thank you, Art

Ladies Auxiliary/Card Party - Last Saturday night was enjoyed by all 

that attended. Thanks to all that supported, the Ladies have deposited 

$1,850. The Ladies are also selling Turner Camp patches - $3 each or 2 

for $5. Thanks again, Ann

Turner Ladies - we are hoping to begin using the Ladies’ Clubhouse 

again. It is a beautiful old building that has not seen much use in the past 

years. It is our hope to have it open for game days on Tuesdays starting 

Tuesday, June 22nd from 10:00 AM until ? Bring your own group and 

game or come alone and join in with others. Everyone is 

welcome. Come once or every week as it suits your schedule. We are 

suggesting a voluntary donation of $3.00 for each visit to help defray the 

cost of utilities, with any surplus being donated to the Clubhouse at the 

end of the season. If you have any questions contact Bev Hussar, Ann 

Litza or Barbie Zweifel. Thank you, Ann

BULLETIN SPECIAL 2020 STORIES – This summer I would like to add special 

stories of good things from our CRAZY 2020 year.  I can only do a couple each 

week.  Send them to the camp.bulletin23850@yahoo.com.  Thank you, Chris Mostyn

WEEKLY BULLETIN – YOU MUST PUT YOUR REQUESTS IN NO LATER THAN 

WENDSDAY EACH WEEK AND NO TEXT MESSAGE PLEASE!!! New email to 

send your request is camp.bulletin23850@yahoo.com (this has changed since last 

year)  Thank you, Chris Mostyn


